
 

Hospital Sisters Health System Medical Group, 

 

I am a member of Boilermakers Local 363, which is a member of the CIGNA 

health care network.  CIGNA recently sent letters to our members informing us that 

Hospital Sisters Health System (HSHS) may leave the network if an agreement was 

not reached by February 29, 2020.  HSHS is a big part of Southern Illinois families.  So 

many of us rely on HSHS for medical care and losing this network of hospitals would 

impact us greatly, let alone the revenue it would cost your hospitals. We have over 450 

members along with their families in this region that this would affect in their health care 

choice.   I hope I can trust that you will keep us in mind and come to an agreement 

before the deadline.    

 

Sincerely,  

 


